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ADVISORY
No. 8¢ s.2020

To: Al Secondary School Heads
Please be.informed that the:National Geography Challenge of UP Diliman scheduled on March

7, 2020 has been reset to October 2020 due to COVlD_—‘IQ scare,

For any concerns, please email at jps.ngc@gmaii.com.

For information.

: GERMELINA H. PASCUAL, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Provincial Capitol Compound, Brgy. Guinhawa, City of Malolos, Bulacan
website: https://bulacandeped.com  email, bulacan@deped.gov.ph




Bepartment of Education S
REGION HI-CENTRAL LUZON ‘

FEB 28 ZU'Zy
ADVISORY |
No. %2 s 2020 e
TG 1 Schools Division Superintendents
FROM : The Regional Director

BUBJECT: 2020 National Geography Challenge

1. Please be informed that the annual event of the Junior Philippine Geographical
Society-UP Diliman called the 2020 National Geography Challenge on March 7,
2020 at the University of the Philippines, Diliman is rescheduled in October this
year.

2. Attached is the letter of Mr. John Vincent Nide, President, for reference.

—

NICOLAS T. CAPURONG, PhD,\CEO v
Director 11 "
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Regional Director

HRDD1/hrdd2
February 24, 2020

{ i
Address: Matalino 5t. D.M. Government Center, Maimpis, City of San Fernando {P} ' Q}
Telephone Number: {045) $88-8580 to 89; Email Address: regiond@deped.gov.ph i Q A VAR
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JUNIOR PHILIPRPINE

GEOGRAPHICAL SOCIETY

ENIVERSITY OF THE PRHILIPINES DILIMAN

* NATIONAL GEGGRAPHY

CHALLENGE
-ADHOC COMITTEE

JESA KARA GASCON
PF?OJFC‘T HFAD‘

RE{HMHEL DAL!SAY
- MAHKET!NC HEAD

: HAN!EL JARH COT!A R

FINANCE HEAD:

PUBU{"ITY HEAD

" RANNIE LOISE Ruau.i.os

SCHOOL HELAHO"JS HEA[J

JOSEPHINE ESPARRAGO

SECRETAWATHMD IR

'~Lacmn. .uw LLAGAS
HEGISTFMTIONS ANEY
C’G'?AMS' H’féﬂ_.- St

JOHN AR‘I&E DEFEG

21 February 2020

ODUGTIONS AND LOGIS ncs -

Dear Sir/Madam,
Greetings!

There was a request to subsidize the annual event of the Junior Philippine

_ Geographical Society ~ UP Diliman (JPGS-UPD) called the 2020 National

Geography Challenge (NGC) on March 7, 2020 at the University of the
Philippines, Diliman. The event is themed: “Pag-uniad: Fara Kanino ar Para

‘Saan?” that targets students from Grades 9 tol2. Unfortunately, due to the

current COVID-19 scarc and other Ioglsncal problems, the organization decided

* . to'postpoene the event to October this year.

In line with this, the organization asks your good office to disseminate the

~postponement ef the event immediately fo the proper Division bchool Offices
- that you have contacted earlier this vear,

" Should you have any concerns, do not hesitate to contact the organizers via email
‘at jpgs.nge@gmail.com and/or through JESA KARA GASCON at cell

o " number: +63 997 210 5710.
PIA FRANGHE&GA MARAIJT o

+ln t_hé. service of the Filipino youth,




